
 

 

April 21, 2025 
 
To: Board of Alders 
From: Franklin Cuvi 
 
Requesting assistance from the Board of Alders concerning the property taxes of a sliver lot 
on Mill River Street, account number 924590.  
 



 

 

ORDER OF THE BOARD OF ALDERS CONCERNING THE PROPERTY TAXES 
OF FRANKLIN CUVI FOR A SLIVER LOT ON MILL RIVER STREET, ACCOUNT 
NUMBER 924590  
 
WHEREAS: Mr. Cuvi. Tucker owns a sliver lot on Mill River Street, and 
 
WHEREAS: The Sliver lot address did not have a street number., and  
 
WHEREAS: The bills were not received by Mr. Cuvi, and 
 
WHEREAS: Mr. Cuvi has requested assistance with the taxes for Grand List years 2021 
through 2023. 
 
NOW THERFORE BE IT ORDERED by the New Haven Board of Alders that the  


